
 

“A Dancing Christmas”  
Christmas Concert Information 

 

 

 

December 4
th

, 2012           

 

The dates and times for the Glenayre Christmas Concert are: 

 

 

   Friday, December 14
th

, 2012       Concert #1      1:45 p.m. - 2:45 p.m. 

   Monday, December 17
th

, 2012       Concert #2      1:45 p.m. - 2:45 p.m. 
      

 

Glenayre’s Christmas concert this year will be a “MOVING” experience, titled “A Dancing Christmas”.  All 

students will be participating in a series of dance lessons by our dance program instructor, and will share their 

dance learning in groups of 3 divisions, together with our choir and a school-wide finale song.  A special thanks to 

our PAC for financially supporting the dance program. We hope you look forward to our program this year! 

 

We are unable to seat all of our parents in the gym at one time, so the concert will be presented on two matinees: 

December 14
th

 and 17
th

 at 1:45 – 2:45 p.m.   The Christmas concert will be the same program on both days 

with all students participating.  In order to provide the best seating arrangements possible and adhering to Fire 

Marshall Regulations, we have divided the school up into two parts, even numbered and odd numbered divisions, 

to attend on different dates.  If you have siblings in the school, tickets will be issued to attend on the date of the 

older child’s division.  2 tickets will be issued to each family (given to the oldest student) and sent home on 

Friday, December 7
th

.  If you are unable to attend, please return tickets to the school office no later than Tuesday, 

December 11
th

.  We realize there may be extenuating circumstances where 2 tickets will not be sufficient, so we 

please ask that if that is the case you contact the office.   

 

Please see below which concert to attend (tickets will be issued): 
 

      Friday, December 14
th 

        ~     Parents of Divisions 2, 4, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14, 16, 18   Attend 

      Monday, December 17
th

      ~     Parents of Divisions 1, 3, 5, 7, 9, 11, 13, 15, 17     Attend 

 

It is important for everyone to remain in the gym for the entire performance.  Also, please turn off your cell phone 

before entering the gym. 

 

Along with your ticket, admission to the concert will be by donation of non-perishable food items that will be sent 

to needy families through Port Moody SHARE Society. 

 

Thank you, 

Glenayre Staff 


